
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Public Disclosure Commission 
 
FROM: Brian Miller 
 
DATE : May 14, 2017 
 
RE : Change in Lobbying Compensation 
              
 
Please note that as of April 1, 2017, my employee compensation from Farmers Insurance 
has changed from $83,837.88/year, as previously reported on form L1, to $85,933.83/year.  
There are no other amendments to the most recent L1 submitted for this employer.   
   
Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at (503) 888-7765. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Brian R. Miller 
Government Affairs Manager – WA 
Farmers Insurance Group 
Brian.miller@farmersinsurance.com 
 
 

Brian R. Miller 
Government Affairs Manager 
Farmers Insurance Group 
PO Box 42285 
Portland, OR  97242 
Tel (503) 888-7765 
Fax (503) 265-2839 

mailto:Brian.miller@farmersinsurance.com

